ARRL Division News

Hudson Division

Dear ARRL Members,

Thank you for your trust and support in electing me as your Hudson Division Director. | also want to

extend my sincere gratitude to each of you for your continued membership in the ARRL.

Now that the election cycle has concluded, it's time to focus on important initiatives and projects
that will shape the future of our division. | have a few key tasks underway and would greatly

appreciate your participation in the following:

1. Division Convention Committee
We are looking to restart the division convention, and | need volunteers to form a committee to help
plan and organize this event. Ideally, I'd like to have two volunteers from each section. If you're

interested, please reach out to me as soon as possible.

2. Speakers Bureau
We are compiling a list of members who can serve as speakers for local clubs and events. There are
many qualified individuals within our division who can deliver valuable presentations on a variety of

topics. If you'd like to be added to the Speaker Bureau, please get in touch.

3. Assistant Director Positions
If you've served as an Assistant Director in the past and would like to continue in that role, or if
you'd like to nominate someone for this position, please contact me. I'm eager to work with a strong

and dedicated team.

4. VE Team Support
For any clubs or VE teams navigating the new VE procedures through ExamTools, we're here to
help! Our team on Long Island has been using this system successfully for the past few months, and

we'd be happy to assist you in implementing it in your area.

Upcoming events in the Hudson Division:

1. Fairlawn ARC Annual Auction



Date: Friday, November 29, 2024
Location: Fairlawn Senior Center

For more details, visit: FLARC Auction.

2. NLI Section Convention & Ham Radio University
Date: Saturday, January 4, 2025
The NLI section convention will once again be held alongside Ham Radio University.

More information: Ham Radio University.

3. Winter Field Day

Dates: January 25-26, 2025

It's an exciting opportunity for clubs to participate in winter operations!

Clubs are encouraged to share their plans for participation.

I'm excited about the opportunity to collaborate and help strengthen our division. Together, we can
accomplish great things! If there's anything else | can do to support your efforts, don't hesitate to

reach out.

Wishing you and your family a wonderful Thanksgiving filled with joy, good health, and plenty of time

to reflect on all the things to be grateful for. Looking forward to what’s ahead!

73,

Ed Wilson, N2XDD
ARRL Director
Hudson Division
n2xdd@arrl.org
(631) 484-8826



